
4 April 2025  

 
 

Closure of Piano Room and  

Introduction of a Brand-New Entertainment Room 

 
 

Dear Members and Guests,  

  
To further enhance club facilities and provide a higher-quality experience for our   

members, please be informed that the Piano Room at Club Siena will be closed from    

7 April (Monday) to the end of May for renovation work. The existing piano room 

will be transformed into a brand-new Entertainment Room, offering additional            

entertainment options for our members and visitors.  

 

Dust and noise disturbances may be occurred during this period. The completion date of 

the project may be subject to change based on the progress of the construction, we will 

monitor the progress closely and update in due course. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.  

 

鋼 琴 室 關 閉 及 全 新 娛 樂 室 啟 用 

 

致各會員及訪客：  

  

為進一步提升會所設施並提供更多優質的體驗，海澄湖畔會所之鋼琴室將於四月七日 

（星期一）至 五月下旬關閉，鋼琴室將被改建為一個全新的娛樂室，為會員和訪客          

提供更多的娛樂選擇。 

 

屆時可能受塵埃及噪音影響，工程完工日期有機會因施工進度而有所變動，我們將         

密切監察進度並作適時更新。  

 

不便之處，敬請原諒。  


